
Weekly Update 

Friday 2nd February 2024 

Willow Class 

  

 

 

 

 

 

We have had a fabulous week, listening to 

different stories.  One of our favourite stories was 

‘The Rowan Tree’.  

We had a wonderful morning creating our very 

own stories- these are going so the children can 

share them with you.  

Each table had a range of different and unusual items. It was great fun 

as the children had to guess what was inside the box. Unfortunately, I 

couldn’t provide a real snake or bunny!!  

 

 

Planning They created the most incredible stories to share.  



Upcoming Events 

PE- Tuesday- Swimming 

Wednesday- NO yoga 

Wednesday 7th February 

Volcano Day 

Monday 5th February- 

Willow’s Homework 

Celebration (see separate 

letter) 

Friday 9th February- Wear a scarf to school day. 

Have a wonderful weekend, enjoy the sunshine! 

Best wishes, Miss Grantham, and Team x 


